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Greetings 
By Diana Metrik, 
Assistant Director  
 
 
 
 
 

Hello everyone, 
 
The summer is finally here. It is time to remember 
about sunscreen and a bug spray. Please ensure your 
child has the sunscreen, bug spray and a hat!!! 
We are enjoying our summer activities, field trips, 
and swimming.  
 
The children are working on the art show project 
and putting a lot of effort into it. The art show will 
be held on August 26, 2010.  
 
On Friday August 20, 2010 we will be having our 
annual carnival.  
 
Ms. F. is implementing “BE COOL!” program for 
school age children. The children are excited to 
participate and it seems to be a very popular 
activity.  
 
We are looking forward to continue having safe and 
happy August!!! 

 Announcements 
We said good bye to Ms. Bailey from the preschool 
room.  
We would like to welcome Ms. T. to our preschool 
program for this summer.  
  
Just a friendly reminder for all parents: 
 
Please be sure to send sunscreen and a hat with your 
child, since the UV index is getting high. 
 
Thanks for your cooperation.  

As always, please feel free to stop by the office or 
talk to our staff if you have any concerns and 
questions about your child.  
 
Thank you and have a great and safe August! 
 

 Important Dates 

NATURAL MOSQUITO REPELLENT RECIPE 

INGREDIENTS: 

1/3 CUP WITCH HAZEL 

1/3 CUP OF APPLE CIDER VINEGAR 

5 DROPS OF CITRONELLA OR EUCALYPTUS ESSENTIAL OIL 

Mix the ingredients and try it! It works! 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder:  
 
Dear Parents,  
Please remember to inform our staff of your child's absent.  
Call the daycare centre at 204-453-6566. 
 
Thanks for your cooperation. 
 

The centre will be closed on Monday, August 2, 
2010 for Civic Holiday. We will reopen on 
Tuesday, August 3, 2010.  
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